LAWRENCE UNIVERSITY

APPLETON, WISCONSIN

To: Eric Lom - City of Appleton Department of Public Works

From: Jake Woodford - Lawrence University Office of the President

Date: July 30, 2018

Re: Parking Restriction Changes on Banta Court - Proposed Six-Month Trial Period

We are in receipt of your memo to the Municipal Services Committee dated July 24
regarding parking restriction changes on Banta Court.

Lawrence University understands the need for clear first-responder access to the Banta Bowl
and adjacent residential and commercial developments. While the loss of parking will
exacerbate challenges during events at the stadium, we support the Fire Department’s
proposal to limit parking on the north side of Banta Court from John Street to and through
the cul-de-sac. Furthermore, we support your approach of a six-month trial period to
evaluate the effectiveness of this change before permanently revising policy.

| plan to attend the Municipal Services Committee meeting on August 6 and would be happy
to answer questions on behalf of the University should any arise.
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